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Comments: I am a long time visitor of the Crested Butte area (30+years) and soon to be resident.   I am in

support of the Crested Butte Mountain Bike Association (CBMBA) North Valley Trails Project (NVTP). Keeping

bikers and hikers off roads is important for safety . I think expanding the three proposed trailheads will help to

limit the impact of recreators on the surrounding area by providing designated access.  I have also read

CBMBA's "CBMBA_NVTP_comments" here and am supportive of their trail by trail recommendations as well as

their recommendation that Snodgrass Public Trail and the Eccher Gulch #559/Granite Basin #558 trails should

not be left out of the NVTP.   Thank you


